
 

  

18 NOVEMBER 2022 

RELEASE OF SHARES FROM VOLUNTARY ESCROW 

Brightstar Resources Limited (ASX:BTR) (Company) advises that pursuant to ASX 

Listing Rule 3.10A 15,000,000 fully paid ordinary shares in the Company are due for 

release from escrow on 1 December 2022. 

This ASX announcement has been approved by the Managing Director on behalf of 

the board of Brightstar. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

William Hobba      

Managing Director       

Phone: +61 8 9277 6008      

Email: BillH@brightstarresources.com.au 

 

Luke Wang      

Company Secretary       

Phone: +61 8 9277 6008      

Email: lukew@brightstarresources.com.au 


